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Safer speeds at Brendale 
 
The speed limit on a section of South Pine Road at Brendale will be reduced to improve road-user safety. 
  
Transport and Main Roads North Coast Regional Director Scott Whitaker said the limit would be reduced from 
80km/h to 70km/h on the stretch, between Eatons Crossing Road and Bradford Court, this month (July). 
   
Mr Whitaker said the reduction followed a review by the Speed Management Committee which includes 
representatives from the Queensland Police Service, Moreton Bay Regional Council and Transport and Main 
Roads (TMR). 
  
“The review process considers a range of factors such as road function, roadside environment, road 
construction standards, prevailing traffic speeds and crash history,” Mr Whitaker said. 
  
“In consideration of these factors, the committee has endorsed TMR's recommendation to permanently reduce 
the speed limit from 80km/h to 70km/h. 
  
“I urge all motorists to observe the new speed limit signs and to always drive to conditions.” 
  
The new limit will be in force in the week of 12 July. 
  
For more information, contact TMR on 5451 7055 or email northcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au.   
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